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MCK to conduct walk through 
inspection for ACM at Lot 106 area 

  
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 9, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2020) The 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to advise the 
community that a walk through inspection will take place on 
a fenced-off property in the Lot 106 “Phase 4” area to check 
for any asbestos-containing material (ACM) that may have 
surfaced during the spring, summer and fall. 
  
The inspection will take place on Thursday, November 12th 
at 1pm (weather permitting) by MCK workers specially 
trained in the safe handling of ACM, with all safety guidelines 
and procedures respected. Should any pieces be found they 
will be properly removed by double bagging the pieces. 
  
The inspections are a follow-up to work that has been done 
regarding ACM in the area. 
   
All safety measures directed by the COVID-19 Task Force 
will be observed, such as masking and social distancing. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
 
Technical Contact: 
Ratsénhaienhs Cody 
Diabo 
Portfolio Chief 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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